
Ref: KLU/RO/Gen/Proc-01/2016-2017                                                     Date: 09-01-2017 

Orders of Vice-Chancellor dt. 09-01-2017 

CIRCULAR 

Sub:  Pongal Holidays on 13th & 14th January 2017 

*** 

  

As per Orders of Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, 13th and 14th January 2017 are declared 
as “Holidays” for Pongal for Students of all courses, Faculty and non-teaching 
staff.   
  
All HODs / In-charges of Sections / Offices are requested to ensure that this information 
is brought to the notice of all Faculty members, non-teaching staff and students of their 
respective departments. 
  
  

                                                                                                          REGISTRAR 
 


